COUNTY OF HUMBOLDT

For the meeting of: 8/17/2021

File #: 21-1165

To: Board of Supervisors
From: Clerk of the Board

Agenda Section:  Consent

SUBJECT:
Letters of Appreciation to Richard Marks and Thomas Mulder for Their Service on the Project Trellis
Committee.

RECOMMENDATION(S):
That the Board of Supervisors:
1. Authorize the Chair to sign the letters of appreciation.

SOURCE OF FUNDING:
N/A

DISCUSSION:

The Clerk of the Board office has been notified that both Thomas Mulder and Richard Marks have
resigned from the Project Trellis Committee. Mr. Mulder was the appointment for the Second District
and Mr. Marks was the appointment for the Fourth District. The Board of Supervisors would like to
send them letters of appreciation for serving on this committee.

FINANCIAL IMPACT:
None

STRATEGIC FRAMEWORK:
This action supports your Board’s Strategic Framework by providing community-appropriate levels of
service

OTHER AGENCY INVOLVEMENT:
None

ALTERNATIVES TO STAFF RECOMMENDATIONS:
Board discretion
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ATTACHMENTS:
Letters of Appreciation

PREVIOUS ACTION/REFERRAL:

Board Order No.: N/A
Meeting of: N/A
File No.: N/A

COUNTY OF HUMBOLDT

Page 2 of 2

Printed on 8/12/2021

powered by Legistar™


http://www.legistar.com/

